
28th May 2020 

◆Caution! Beware of fraudulent emails arrogating Takenaka Civil 

Engineering & Construction Co., Ltd. or the company's executives. 

We have recently become aware that somebody is sending fake, phishing 
and spoof emails with the company name Takenaka Civil Engineering & 
Construction Co., Ltd. or a company’s executive. 

We have nothing to do with such emails. 

The emails ask recipients to reply to the sender, there are risks if you reply 
to such emails, such as; 

・Being victim to fraud 

・Somebody stealing your personal or otherwise important information 

・Your computer being exposed to virus 

Please do not respond to such emails but delete them from your computer. 

 

 

 


